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Debra A. Howland November 26, 2013
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 -ipuc 27NflIJ’13F~4:9q
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: DE 13-265, Pinetree Power-Fitchburg, Inc., Application for Certification as a REC Eligible Facility,
Letter of Deficiency

Dear Executive Director,

Attached please find the Pinetree Power-Fitchburg, Inc. response to your Letter of Deficiency dated
November 6, 2013 with attachments. We are also sending an original and two(2) paper copies of these
documents as required by New Hampshire guidelines.

Pinetree Power-Fitchburg, Inc. representatives also discussed the stations air compliance and New
Hampshire guidelines RSA 362-F:12 with Joseph Fontaine at DES as requested in your letter. Several of
the attachments are a result of that discussion.

Please advise if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Eric DeBarba

Eric A. DeBarba
Director, New England Origination
GDF SUEZ Energy North America, Inc.
200 Glastonbury Boulevard, Suite 303
Glastonbury, CT 06033
Phone: 860-430-2114
Cell: 860-614-0227
FAX: 860-430-2120
eric.debarba @gdfsuezna.com

Attachments


